
TEXAS DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE 
Notice of Comment Period Extension 

Proposed Amendments, New Sections, and Repeal Concerning Preferred and 
Exclusive Provider Benefit Plans  

 
 
The commissioner of insurance has extended the period to submit comments on the 
proposed amendments to 28 TAC §§3.3038, 3.3702 - 3.3705, 3.3707 - 3.3711, 3.3720, 
3.3722, 3.3723; new §3.3712 and §3.3713; and the proposed repeal of §3.3725.  
 
The proposed amendments, new sections, and repeal were published in the December 8, 
2023, issue of the Texas Register. The proposal document may also be viewed on TDI's 
Proposed and Adopted Rules for 2023 webpage.   
 
Notice of the comment period extension was announced during a public hearing on the 
proposal held by the Texas Department of Insurance (TDI) under Docket No. 2842 in Room 
2.035 of the Barbara Jordan State Office Building, 1601 Congress Avenue, Austin, Texas 
78701 on January 10, 2024. Notice of the comment period extension was also posted on 
TDI's website and circulated via email to interested parties. 
 
You may submit your written comments to TDI on or before 5:00 p.m., central time, on 
January 22, 2024. Send comments to ChiefClerk@tdi.texas.gov or to the Office of the 
Chief Clerk, MC: GC-CCO, Texas Department of Insurance, P.O. Box 12030, Austin, Texas 
78711-2030.  

https://www.tdi.texas.gov/rules/2023/documents/33038proposal.pdf
mailto:ChiefClerk@tdi.texas.gov

